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2nd November 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Further to my announcement last week to inform you that Garlinge Primary School and 
Nursery will be closed from 2nd – 6th November, please be advised Home Learning will be 
uploaded on to the school website by midday today.  
 
On the website homepage on the left-hand side is the Home Learning link.  Within the link is 
a list of year groups for you to click on.  Each year group will include a learning plan relevant 
to your child’s learning for the whole week.  You will not be required to print this work for 
your child.  The work can be completed on any paper you have available.  If you do not have 
access to the internet or our school website, work packs will be made available for you to 
collect from the school or these can be posted to you. If you require a pack to be mailed to 
you please email info@garlinge.kent.sch.uk or call the school on 01843 221877.  Please be 
aware that there are limited staff in the office so your call may not be answered immediately 
but please leave a message and we will deal with this as soon as we can. 
  
Over the next few days Class Teachers will be contacting our parents and carers to touch base 
with their pupils and to see if they need any help with their work. As most Class Teachers will 
not be working on the school premises, they will be using their own phones to make these 
calls therefore, we need to advise you that you may receive a call from a withheld number. If 
the call is not answered, a message will be left for you and a second call will be made within 
a 15-minute period to give you an opportunity to answer the call if convenient. 
 
Alternatively, you will be able to contact your child’s class teacher via their class email, e.g. 
1A@garlinge.kent.sch.uk.  All class email addresses are displayed on the year group tab on 
the Home Learning page. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your assistance with supporting your 
child’s learning. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
James Williams 
Headteacher 
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